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To the DGR

I am writing to air my concerns that groups that work to protect our environment will be
restricted on how they spent their money.

 Apart from cleaning up and repairing our environment it is important to stop environment
destruction from happening in the first place. I donate to a number of environment groups
to assist them with there work to protect our rivers, promote energy efficiency, increase
clean energy, and to phase out coal.

Yours sincerely
Margaret O'Donnell

 




